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If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 
offering box at the back of the sanctuary.  Please join us again next Sunday.

9:30 AM            SUNDAY SCHOOL      
Adult - James 3      Richard Kephart 
October 6 - James 4                              Sanctuary 

Young Adult         Mike and Tina Harrell 
        Upstairs Sunday School Room 
              
Youth                                                                        Christina Mast      
         Fellowship Hall 

Children                    Children’s Sunday School Team 
                     Fellowship Hall 

Prelude                        Neady Harris
           
10:30 AM              WORSHIP SERVICE  

Music Sunday 

Welcome & Opening Prayer                             

Opening Hymn                          Led by the Gospel Group   
                
Announcements, Scripture                       Mike Morris 
Sharing Time & Congregational Prayer   
    
Song Selections    Children’s Sunday School Class 

Song Selection                         Dave Zook 

Instrumental               Amy Miller 

Song Selection                  Scott Cox 

Song Selection           Gospel Group 

Hymn Selections               Led by the Gospel Group 

Announcements 

Youth! Join us at MPCS in the Upper Room TODAY,  September 29, from 
5:00 - 7:00 p.m., for a devotion with Pastor Nevin followed by indoor/outdoor 
games and snacks. The Mt. Pleasant Mennonite Church Youth Group is for 
youth in grades 6-12. 

Mt. Pleasant Men’s Fellowship Meal  

-Bar-B-Que Dinner- 

Monday, October 21, 6:30 p.m. 

MPMC Fellowship Hall 

No man too young or too old to attend. Bring a friend! 

If you would like to donate to the meal, you may place your check in the 
offering written to MPMC earmarked “Men’s Fellowship Meal” or see 
John Miller. 

Men’s Fellowship Bible Study 
The Mt. Pleasant Men’s Fellowship is going through The Book of Signs – 31 
Undeniable Prophecies of the Apocalypse.  The men will meet on Mon., Sept. 
30, at 6:30 p.m., at Mt. Pleasant Christian School, “Upper Room”. 

Next Sunday, October 6, Dale Keffer (our overseer with Rosedale Network 
of Churches) will bring the morning message.  

SAVE THE DATES: 

October 6 - Communion 

October 19, 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. - MPCS Craft Show 

October 26, 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. - Harvest Festival at Mt. Pleasant 

November 2, 5:00 p.m. - Benefit Auction & Dinner for Lezha Academic Center 

http://www.mpmc.net
mailto:mpmcoffice@gmail.com


Ministry Team Sunday Schedule 

Sunday, September 29, 2024 

Greeter 
Carolyn Wood 

Usher 
James Booth 

Audio 
Kurt Jarchow 

Facebook 
Colton Keffer 

Sunday, October 6, 2024 

Greeter 
Ashley Yoder 

Usher 
Kevin Pepper 

Audio 
Kurt Jarchow 

Facebook 
Steven McVicker 

Nursery Attendants 
Morgan and Parker Delagrange 

Leadership Committee 
  Nevin Mast - Lead Pastor    Keith Miller - Associate Pastor  

Lynn Keffer - Administrative    John Miller - Community Life  
Inga Mast - Missions &Evangelism    Nancy Deal - Worship     

Bob Walker - Spiritual Growth  
Leadership Committee meets the second Thursday of each month.  Please 

contact Pastor Nevin if you have any agenda items you wish to have heard. 



Prayer and Praise 

Merv and Nina Troyer’s nephew Terry Troyer passed away unexpectedly on 
September 26. Let’s remember Terry’s family in prayer as they grieve Terry’s 
passing. 

We join with Grayson and Rachel Mast in celebrating the arrival of their 
baby girl, Cora, on September 19. Let’s remember them in prayer as they 
adjust to having a newborn.  

Johnny Scott’s reconstructive surgery of his nose was successful. He 
continues to undergo treatment to restore his vision. Let’s remember Johnny in 
prayer; may the Lord bless him with healing and resilience as the journey has 
been long. 

Carolyn Wood’s childhood friend Wanda suffers from Parkinson's disease. She 
and her husband are facing difficult decisions regarding her daily care; may the 
Lord bless them with all that they need during this difficult time. 

The entire family of Harold Buckwalter would like to, “Thank you for all the 
prayers, cards, flowers, food, loving support and extras given to us during the 
loss of our dear dad. You have helped to make his home going more sweet.” 
Let’s continue to pray for the family of Harold Buckwalter. 

Let’s remember the Chesapeake Public School Nutrition Department, including 
Elsa Bergey, in prayer as they navigate serving an increase in meals to the 
school children.  

Let’s continue to remember Judy Turner in prayer as she faces health 
challenges. 

Let’s continue to lift Jim Leader, Opie Besso, and Betty Vanderploeg to the 
Lord in prayer as they battle cancer. 

Let us remember to pray for peace in Israel. Psalm 122:6-7 AMP "Pray for 
the peace of Jerusalem: ‘May they prosper who love you [holy city].’ ‘May 
peace be within your walls and prosperity within your palaces.’”   


